Suspension of services for LCSD’s
self-service library station at Hong
Kong Cultural Centre

A spokesman for the Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced
today (December 13) that the self-service library station located at the Hong
Kong Cultural Centre in Tsim Sha Tsui will suspend services from January 2
(Tuesday), 2024, onwards for improvement works that are expected to be
completed in late June 2024.

During the service suspension period, a book drop box will be placed at
the library station for readers to return library materials, and the loan
records will be updated within two working days. Readers are welcome to use
other public libraries and renew library materials by telephoning 2698 0002
or 2827 2833, or via www.hkpl.gov.hk.

For enquiries, please call 2891 9355 or email to libstation@lcsd.gov.hk.
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